
Public Consultation  
on Greene King’s proposals for a new brewery

Greene King is in the early stages of developing plans to deliver a new state-of-the art brewery at Suffolk Business 
Park Extension in Bury St Edmunds. 

The custom-built facility will provide a modern, sustainable new home to enable us to secure the future of our 
brewing operations in Bury and continue to be a leading employer in the community for many years to come. 

Building upon our 200-year history of brewing in Bury St Edmunds, this significant investment will deliver the 
following benefits:

A £40m investment into a new brewery 

Create a modern, state-of-the art new brewery to 
help drive our sustainability ambitions and deliver 
significant environmental benefits.

Continue to support employment 
opportunities in Bury St Edmunds by retaining 
our brewing in the town following our 
investment in a new distribution centre in 2023.

Improve our brewing operations by creating 
connections to our adjacent distribution 
centre and reducing the number of HGV’s 	
in the town centre.



How can I find out more 		
and share my feedback?
Attend one of our consultation events:

A drop-in event will take place on 			 
Wednesday 15th MayWednesday 15th May at Bury St Edmunds MarketBury St Edmunds Market.
Drop-in anytime between 9 am and 4 pm to view details of 
the proposals, ask any questions you may have and share your 
feedback with us. 

A live webinar will take place on Thursday 16th May at 6pmThursday 16th May at 6pm. 
You can register to join the webinar on the project website.	
A recording will also be made available following the event. 

You can also find out more about the proposals and share your 
feedback by:

Visiting our website www.greenekingconsultation.co.ukwww.greenekingconsultation.co.uk 	
or scanning the QR code

Emailing us at contact@greenekingconsultation.co.ukcontact@greenekingconsultation.co.uk

Calling our Freephone consultation number on 0808 1688 2960808 1688 296 
and a member of the team will call you back.

We will be delivering a full public consultation programme launching 
on Wednesday 8th MayWednesday 8th May to provide all members of the community the 
opportunity to provide feedback on the proposals.

@@

Further information regarding the events can be found on the project website.


